
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Argyle Street 

 Ulverston 

Cumbria 

LA12 0BD 

 Tel: 01229 483960 

 

Email: admin@sjbarrow.cumbria.sch.uk 

Website: www.sjbarrow.cumbria.sch.uk 
 

Tuesday 11th September  

 

Dear Parent /Carer 

 

Choir will be starting for Key Stage Two on Wednesday 19th September.  Sessions will run 

from 3:15pm – 4:00pm on Wednesday evenings in the Nursery Classroom.    

We will be learning and singing a range of different types of songs and then beginning 

to prepare for the Christmas Season concerts!  

 

If your child is in KS2, and would like to join us, please fill out the form below and return it 

to the school office by Friday 14th September.  Places will be allocated on a first come, 

first term basis. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Miss Sadler 

 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

KS2 Choir starts Wednesday 19th September   

 

Name: ____________________________________ Class: _____________________ 

(My child would like to attend choir.)  

 

My child will be collected by an adult  

 

My child has permission to walk home  

 

 

Signed _________________________ (Parent/Guardian)   
                  

 

Headteacher: Miss H Pemberton  B.Ed (Hons), NPQH 
 
 
 

 
 
  

 

 

mailto:admin@sjbarrow.cumbria.sch.uk

